
House #65 – Adol Neptune 

One of the first people we met when we first went to Haiti 

was Adol Neptune.  He and his wife and family were very 

hard working and faithful parishioners of Our Lady of the 

Assumption parish in Numero Deux Haiti.  He had a large 

family and spent every penny he made on making sure all his 

children got a good education.  He is a very humble man who 

never asks for anything but always offers to help in any way 

he can.  He and his wife are now getting up in age and Adol’s 

health is deteriorating as is his house as you can see by the 

“before” pictures.  A little special note is that Adol and some 

of his children are very tall and their old house was very 

short so they had to bend down to enter and to walk 

inside.  Now they no longer have to bend each time they 

enter their house.  It is with great joy that HMI replaces his 

house that was at the point of offering almost no protection 

from rain or the elements with a new, secure and healthy 

home.   Thanks to all who have made this wonderful blessing 

possible for Adol and his family. 
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